
 

 

MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS 

January 9, 2019 

 

The Board of Park Commissioners held a special meeting on January 9, 2019 at the Park District 

Administrative Office.  President Beattie called the meeting to order at 4:34 pm.  Commissioners 

Munson, Gilbertson, and Beattie were present.  Commissioners Jeske and Zimmerman were 

absent.   

 

Executive Director Bina introduced Tom Diehl, consultant from GreenPlay, LLC, who has been 

in Bismarck as part of the 2019 Facilities Master Planning process.  Tom Diehl provided the 

Board with a brief overview of the community input that has been received during the past three 

days.  His time in Bismarck will conclude with a public input session this evening. 

 

The next regular Board meeting will be held January 17, 2019 at 5:15 pm at the Tom Baker 

Meeting Room.  The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 pm.   

 

 

 


